
 
December 11, 2019 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Attn:  Filing Center 
 
Re:  UM 1930—PacifiCorp’s Request for Service List Change 
  
PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power respectfully requests that the Public Utility Commission of 
Oregon change the service list in the above-referenced proceeding as described below: 
 
Add: 
 Carla Scarsella 
 Attorney for PacifiCorp 
 825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
 Portland, OR 97232 
 carla.scarsella@pacificorp.com 
 
Please contact Cathie Allen at (503) 813-5934 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
 
 
 
 


